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1. Northern Catholic News 

 

The Northern Catholic News is looking for articles from our parishes and schools to publish in 

its Spring edition. Do you have pictures and stories about events during Catholic Schools Week? 

Please send them along. Did your parish celebrate a special occasion or give an award? Please let 

us know about it. Contact Mary-Anne Lewis Jamin at majamin@netbistro.com of 250-964-5644 

with your stories and pictures. The deadline for this edition is February 15
th

.  

 

2. Message to parents of children in public or non-Catholic independent schools  

 

A message from the Catholic Independent Schools Committee of BC addressed to parents with 

children in public or non-Catholic independent schools requests their assistance in a short survey. 

Please insert their letter in parish bulletins. Thank you. 

 

3. Appeal News 
 

Christ Our Saviour, Prince George 185     20,077        23,345     116.3% 72        324        19,700    

Christ the King, Kitimat 599     51,412        37,783     73.5% 149     254        34,067    

Resurrection, Fort St. John 317     35,584        25,350     71.2% 94        270        20,863    

Holy Cross, Tumbler Ridge 27       4,163          2,380        57.2% 12        198        2,180       

Immaculata, Burns Lake 85       13,098        7,635        58.3% 26        294        6,375       

Immaculate Conception, Prince George 191     26,343        23,368     88.7% 80        292        20,603    

Notre Dame, Dawson Creek 262     28,328        24,534     86.6% 105     234        21,768    

Our Lady of Peace, Chetwynd 66       11,942        7,981        66.8% 26        307        7,891       

Our Lady of Snows, Fort St. James 99       8,774          2,630        30.0% 21        125        2,380       

Sacred Heart, Prince George 610     48,285        41,003     84.9% 190     216        37,413    

Sacred Heart, Terrace 500     52,684        52,924     100.5% 194     273        47,124    

St. Andrew's, Fraser Lake 70       10,082        12,110     120.1% 45        269        11,410    

St. Anthony's, Houston 41       4,776          5,010        104.9% 24        209        4,700       

St. Joseph's, Vanderhoof 91       12,125        15,230     125.6% 38        401        13,970    

St. Joseph's, Smithers 165     22,029        15,920     72.3% 59        270        14,810    

St. Mary's, Prince George 527     42,110        47,449     112.7% 173     274        43,167    

St. Mary's, New Hazelton 34       5,278          4,355        82.5% 13        335        3,910       

St. Patrick's, McBride 62       3,576          6,060        169.5% 26        233        5,710       

St. Peter's, Mackenzie 45       7,983          8,690        108.9% 25        348        8,310       

Unaffiliated Donors 10,128     2          5,064    10,128    

Totals 4,266 397,419   1,463  272        356,962  

Diocesan Annual Appeal tax receipts for all donations paid during the calendar year 2012 will be 

issued in February, 2013.  We thank you for your ongoing support to the Appeal.   
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